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Dear Brethren, 

Happy New Year to all Brethren! As we reflect towards the closing of 2018, 

there are several highlights to recount and people to thank. Thanks to all the 

brethren that participated in the Toys for Tots. Thanks es-

pecially to WB Terry Henthorn for leading up the charity 

and for all the brothers that assisted in making our annual 

donation to Toys for Tots happen. We were featured in the 

evening news at Kare11 which was attended by several 

brethren from the Lodge. Another successful year for 

Lodgeôs Toys For Tots activity. WB Kevin Schwab was 

honored by the ñSimon Says Giveò charitable foundation with a spe-

cial award for his dedication to the cause. WB Kevinôs dedication to 

charitable causes never ceases to amaze us at Lodge. We also had an 

excellent Thanksgiving turkey dinner in Lodge at the December stated 

that was well attended. All in all, a good 2018. We have a lot of look 

forward to in 2019, beginning with our third degree on the 

22nd January. Our Lodge will also be leading the 

7th degree at the Scottish Rite on Thursday Jan 

10th, our own Bro Lee Love directing the de-

gree. 

Brethren, now is the time and this is the place to 

become active and interested in your 

Lodge and this Frater- nity. May the light 

that we share for this Fraternity be the judge of our worth, for your heart is your one true home. May the Great 

Architect of the Universe guide you through this time, and may your light so shine throughout the New Year. 

Best Wishes for a happy and successful New Year and may you soar into 2019 with health, happiness, and 

prosperity.                          ðWM Arun Natarajan 

From The EAST!       

Our Holiday Turkey Dinner Prepared By Bro Doley and Cathy 
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Trestle Board Club 

Our new book we are about to start is: 

 Freemasonry & the Birth of Modern Science. By Robert 

Lomas  We meet in the Lodge library  

Usual meeting is 2nd Sunday at 6pm  

(write to verify meeting) 

Everyone is Welcomed!    

For more information  

contact:   LEO Mark Camp-

bell at  campbell@tcq.net   

The Scottish Rite  

Honors WB Jerry Oliver  

Brethren of Cataract and Minnehaha Lodges, You 

are cordially invited to attend Bethel 16 Jobs Daugh-

ters installation ofofficers for the next term.   

Date:  January 19 

Time:  7:00 PM 

Where:  Minnehaha Lodge 

 

WB Terry Henthorn 

ABG Jobs Daughters Bethel 16  

Jobs Daughters Installation of Officers 

Veteranôs Relief Organizations: Rickôs Place and Every 

Third Saturdayôs Tom McKenna To Speak at Cataract 

WB Kevin saw an article in Longfellow Messenger about this organiza-

tion and Marine Vet Tom McKenna.   They work to help Veterans with 

several ñon the groundò programs.  Kevin and Lee visited Tom at 

Rickôs Place a couple times.  Kevin wants to organize a volunteer group 

to help them move and a donation to support their work. 

McKenna will speak at Dinner before the Stated January 8th, 6:30PM 

   For more information read the article that caught Kevinôs attention                                        

at:   https://tinyurl.com/y8fhcehe 

 

We Have New Cataract Lodge No. 2 Baseball Caps! 

If youôd like 

one see Bro. 

Lee Love at 

any Cataract 

Lodge Event 

https://tinyurl.com/y8fhcehe


Page 3 

Celestial Lodge 

"The summons has been issued, From 

their labors they must rest; 

How well they did perform them  You 

and I can well attest. 

And how badly we will miss them From 

our Councils here below; 

But we know they're happy Yonder, 

Safe from labor, care and woe," 

Cataractôs Sponsored 7th Degree January 10, 2019 6:00PM 

 

 

WB Kevin receiving Award from Simon Says for For  

His  Support & participation in their program  

I become the acting director of the 7th degree in 2015 (cast pictured above), a week before the degree was to be performed, due to the 

Directorôs Illness. I scrambled to fill some vacant parts.  Brothers courageously stepped in to breach the gap and made it an award win-

ing performance for 2015.   The  7th, 8th and 9th degrees will be perform on Thursday, January 10th, beginning at 6:00PM All Scot-

tish Rite Brothers are welcomed!  If you are interested in Joining, please contact WB Terry Henthorn at tlhenthorn@gmail.com      �² Lee Love 

A good start to a New Year! 

Nothing to report this month here! 

Some Photos from 2018 That Didnôt Make Past NLs 

Holiday Turkey Dinner  

Delivering Simon Says Stuffed Toys To  

Shiners' Children's Hospital 


